Insurance is
Alaska Review
topic this month

The rising cost of insurance,
the problems of the University
of Alaska, and a look at research
into the Northern Lights will be
featured on ALASKA RE-
VIEW’s March show.

Many factors, some of which
are unique to Alaska, have been
blamed for the higher pre-
miums home and vehicle owners
in the state have to pay for’
insurance coverage. ALASKA
REVIEW examines some of
these factors and takes a look
at the insurance business state-
wide.

Throughout the centuries, the
Northern Lights have held a fas-
cination for those who view
them. Continuing research at the
Geophysical Institute is attempt-
ing to understand the aurora and
its possible uses to man.

Problems long plaguing the
University of Alaska came to a
head recently and ALASKA
REVIEW takes a look at some
of these problems and the
causes behing them.



